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Per instructions of the Insurance Commissioner, please be advised that work in the 
Insurance Commission - Manila Office is suspended today, 3 December 2019, 
Wednesday, due to inclement weather. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. Thank you. 
 
 
          
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
IC Division Manager 
Administrative Division 

 
 


